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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 
 We received the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) approval 
letter for construction of the 120k gallon ground water storage tank on 10/21/22. 
 Gonzales Contracting, Inc. was awarded the bid for the foundation work for the 
120k gallon ground water storage tank. 
 We met today with G&W Engineering and Gonzales Contracting, Inc. for the 
Foundation Kickoff Meeting.  Gonzales Contracting, Inc. will start the work on the 
foundation 1st week in December.  We will be placing temporary fencing to protect the 
water plant during this time. 
 Global Forge was awarded the bid for the 120k gallon ground water storage tank 
construction. Global Forge is manufacturing the 120k gallon ground water storage 
tank and expected delivery will be in February 2023. 
 Mercer Controls who have been working on our Generator installed a variable-
frequency drive (VFD), but we are still having issues.  Mercer has recommended that 
we have Waukesha Pearce Industries - (WPI) come out and troubleshoot a fuel issue.  
They are set to come out on 11/8/22.  
 We are waiting on TCEQ approval for the 5k gallon pressure tank.  They will start 
foundation work for the tank soon.   The demolition work on the 2.5k pressure tank 
will be done in the next few weeks. 
 Robert Boone demolition and removed the old cement building in the main plant.  
Al’s Affordable Building – Port Lavaca delivered the new portable building on 
10/21/22.  The building is a side lofted barn 10x16 and the cost of this building was 
$6,049.79.  This building was placed on an existing cement slab in the main plant. 
This building was purchased to house supplies regulatory records that we have to 
maintained in a climate control building.  This will allow us to have storage space that 
we did not have prior. 

“On 10/13/22 TCEQ Inspected CCWSC Water Plant and 
Regulatory Documentation, which we passed with a 100% no 
issues found.  I want to thank the CCWSC Staff and the Board 
for a job well done! This is something our community should 

be very proud of, this asset that we all own in this community. 
To see report please follow our link to our website at 

http://capecarancahuawatersupplycorps.com”                    
John Bell, President of the Board 

CAPE CARANCAHUA WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

 

FINALLY!  COMING SOON! 

We are making progress with all 
our loans secured.  We are 
waiting on TCEQ approval on the 
5k gallon pressure tank.  All bids 
have been awarded and now we 
are just waiting on the 
construction to get started.    

Please help us welcome our new 
employee Rae Jean Amy, 
Administrative Assistant, she 
works part-time Monday & 
Tuesdays. 

For more detailed information, 
please go to our website: 
http://caprancahuawatersupplyco
rps.com 

 

  

 

Quality on Tap!                   
Our Commitment,             

Our Profession 
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